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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Greetings from GNLU! 
 
GNLU is one of the top five law universities of the country and the only Law University of the State of 
Gujarat and is always known for its various initiatives in terms of extra-curricular activities besides 
academic activities. GNLU conducts a number of events, both co-curricular and extra-curricular for the 
students as well as various other programmes for the faculty and staff throughout the year. GNLU highly 
promotes Sports and Cultural activities as such initiatives provide recreation as well as showcasing the 
talent among the faculty, staff and students.  
 
As part of such activities, GNLU has taken up an initiative of conducting a Cricket Tournament for the 
Advocates Association of the Gujarat High Court in association with the Faculty, Staff and Students of 
GNLU and has successfully organized it. This cricket tournament was named as The Advocacy Cup’15 and 
was held from 31st October to 1st November 2015 at the ground in the GNLU campus. A total of 3 teams 
participated in this tournament which also included a team of faculty, staff and students of GNLU. The 
Chief Guest for the tournament was Mr. Sudhanshu Patel, Secretary – Advocates Association of the 
Gujarat High Court and the Guest of Honour was Dr Thomas Mathew, Registrar of Gujarat National Law 
University. The team of Gujarat High Court was the winner in the first edition of Advocacy Cup'15. Mr. 
Sudhanshu Patel appreciated the initiative of GNLU and suggested that this tournament must be 
conducted every year which might see a participation of the judges in future. 
 
The entire event was coordinated by Mr. Sugnesh Chudasama, Assistant Director of Sports and Physical 
Education, GNLU and was supported by the faculty, staff and students. 
 
For detailed informed you may contact, Mr. Sugnesh Chudasama, Assistant Director of Sports and Physical 
Education (schudasma@gnlu.ac.in or Mob – 85128684329). 
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